
Public Charge: What you need to know
Beginning Oct. 15, 2019, a new federal rule will impact all immigrant communities who use SNAP 
(food stamp) benefits, Federal Public Housing and Section 8 assistance, non-emergency Medicaid for 
non-pregnant adults and cash assistance programs (SSI, TANF, General Assistance). 

Contact a lawyer with questions. �
Every case is different. Talk to an immigration lawyer if you have ques-
tions about your case. Visit OregonImmigrationResource.org or call 
1-800-520-5292.

New rules are not in effect yet. �
The new immigration rules will not be used until Oct. 15 and may 
change with further legal challenges.
•	State law prohibits Multnomah County from Enforcing Federal Immi-

gration Laws.
•	If your child is a U.S. citizen, public programs they use will not be held 

against you. 


